
 

Barn Inspections Begin 
 

 
State-mandated barn inspections begin in December 

A barn inspection looks at:  

 animal health 

 shelter 

 food and water    

 livestock census  
 

If you have livestock you can expect a visit from our  
Holliston Animal Inspector, PJ Kilkelly. 

 
The State requires that all livestock be ear-tagged or have some form of approved 
identification.  Ear-tags are free from the State.  Questions regarding livestock 
identification can be directed to the MA Department of Agricultural Resources, 
Carry Sexton: 617-626-1797 or carry.shuloc-sexton@state.ma.us. 
 

Questions regarding the barn inspections? 
Contact the Holliston Health Department at 508-429-0605 

or PJ Kilkelly at 508-328-0210 
 


